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I oppose this.. Less  government regulation  is what Oregon needs. If we continue to 

take away people’s rights. The only one left in the state will be the government 

employees, and the state will not be able to support itself due to huge taxes and 

regulations just look at what’s happening right now Oregon us heading in the wrong 

direction , very sad to me that people put fish above people, our farmers need less 

regulation and less taxes 


